
 

 

DATE: September 19, 2023 

TO:  Human Service Commission Members 

FROM: Donna Adair, Human Services Planner 
Christy Stangland, Acting Human Services Manager 
 

SUBJECT:         Public Hearing on the 2024 Community Development Block Grant Annual 
Action Plan  

 
The Commission will hold a public hearing on the 2024 Community Development Block 
Grant (CDBG) funding recommendations and Draft Annual Action Plan. 
 
 
 
Background 
 
The Annual Action Plan outlines the City’s use of CDBG funds and identifies the objectives 
and strategies that will guide the City’s investments. The Human Services division prepares 
the Draft Annual Action Plan based on the Commission’s 2024 funding recommendations 
and the goals identified in the five-year Consolidated Plan. The Draft Annual Action Plan is 
posted on the city website and made available for written public comment for 30 days as 
required by the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). The final version 
of the Action Plan is completed after HUD determines and releases funding allocations for 
2024. 
 
The city is required by HUD to hold a public hearing as part of the Citizen Participation Plan 
on funding recommendations for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG). 
Bellevue residents and human services providers will have an opportunity to comment to 
the Human Services Commission in person or virtually to provide feedback on the 2024 
Draft Annual Action Plan and funding recommendations. 
 

 

 

 


